

Nieuwsbrief februari 2020

Speel-O-Theek De Steeg

Dear members and volunteers of the Speel-O-Theek.

• Membership card

Shortly all members will receive a new membership card. You must hand this over when you want to borrow. If it's missing, we will ask you for identification. When you lose the card we ask € 1,-- for a replacement card. Also the ticket that you receive when you borrow, we would like to have returned. This makes it a lot easier for the volunteers.

• <u>Computerprogram</u>

A new program has been installed for loaning. It means a different way of working for the volunteers. We were able to purchase the software and a new printer thanks to a donation from the ING personnel fund.

Volunteer positions

We are looking for reinforcement for the shift on Saturday from 10 a.m. to 11.30 a.m. and for the administration (for more information you can send an e-mail to info@speelotheekhilversum.nl).

• Toy sales

From Wednesday 18 March to Wednesday 15 April we have organized a sale of toys and children's books during opening hours.

These are toys that have been donated to the Speel-O-Theek.

You can donate toys throughout the whole year

ANBI

At the end of 2019, the Speel-O-Theek received ANBI status. Public Benefit Institution (Algemeen Nut Beogende Instelling). This has advantages in when obtaining donations.

• Promotion movie

A short movie has been made by Arjaan Hamel Photography and 2 trainees. It will soon be available for view on the website. They made this movie for us, free of charge.

www.speelotheekhilversum.nl

• Toy fair

Make a note of the following dates for the fair: Thursday evening, November 12 and Friday morning, November 13! Like last year, you can again sell toys yourself.